
From: Sager, Jennifer
To: CouncilMail; Harrod, Michelle R; Sayers, Margery
Cc: Robbins, Lonnie; Cabellon, Angela; Glendenning, Craig; Pope, Patrick; Gowan, Amy; Levy, Joy; Ighile, Rafiu;

Arthurs, Maureen; Shepter, Brian; Lynch, Meghan
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 2:45:25 PM

Councilmembers,
 
Please consider this email to be a supplement/related document to the joint testimony provided by
DPZ and Finance for Council Bill 1 - 2023. 
 
There were errors contained in the Administrative Testimony dated December 27, 2022 regarding
the dollar amounts of credits granted.  The correct figures are as follows.  In tax year 2021, 14.3% of
eligible property owners did not apply, and the County paid $407,654 in credits.  In tax year 2022,
21.7% of eligible property owners did not apply, and the County paid $409,867 in credits.
 
We apologize for the error.
 
Thanks,
Jennifer Sager
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